The University of North Carolina at Pembroke

QEP Committee

Minutes 
November 8, 2012 

3:00 PM
University Center Room 233

Members Present: David Nikkel, Mark Canada, Sherry Edwards, Tony Curtis, Cynthia Miecznikowski, George Guba, and Liz Normandy.
Members Absent: Anita Guynn, Cherry Beasley, Judy Losh, Michael Alewine, Polina Chemishanova, Stewart Thomas, and Tim Ritter.

Guests: Sharon Kissick, Registrar

The Committee discussed the concerns of some students who entered the University before fall 2011 and who would like to complete the minor in terrorism implemented in fall 2011. The Office of Academic Affairs will issue a clarification regarding the Writing Intensive Requirement and academic programs implemented in fall 2011 and after. The Committee discussed the wording of the clarification, as well as instructions for advisors.

Sharon Kissick shared a sample showing how the WE and WID will be addressed in a DARS audit.

The Committee reviewed proposals for Writing Enriched and Writing in the Discipline courses. The Committee Chair will discuss the Committee’s questions about several of the proposals with the faculty members who submitted them.  

The Committee briefly touched on a request for transfer credit from a student.

The next meeting was scheduled for 2:30 PM on November 26, 2012.
The meeting was adjourned at 3:35 PM.
Respectfully Submitted,

Mark Canada,

Secretary in Rotation

